
From: Danny Varat
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/12/2017 3:05:11 PM
Subject: Event

He wants to try to do this. Please contact her and get a few more details. We'll try to make this work 
and get into a church on that Sunday
 

Good morning Lt. Governor!
 

I hope that you are well! I am excited to tell you that SC has been selected for the site of the US State 
Guard Association's annual convention. This year's event is scheduled for Sept. 21-23, 2017 in Myrtle 
Beach. 
 

With last year's convention in Puerto Rico, and next year's in California - we were pleased that SC 
has been selected as the host and granted the opportunity to highlight our great State, her leaders 
and tremendous resources! 
 

The convention's final event will be held on Sat., Sept. 23, 2017. There will be a reception at 6:00pm 
followed by the Banquet from 7-9pm. 
 

It would be an honor if the Association could recognize you at the Banquet. At your convenience, 
could you please let me know if your schedule would allow you to join the reception and banquet on 
September 23 in Myrtle Beach? 
 

If I may provide additional information to you (or a member of your staff) on the organization or event, 
please don't hesitate to let me know. 
 

We look forward to the opportunity that you might be able to attend! Many thanks!
 

Sincerely, 
 
Mary Elizabeth
 
(803.427.8471)
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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